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January 2, 1985

Charlie Gholson

New Mexico 0il1 Conservation Division

1000 Ric Brazos Rd.
Aztec, NM 87410

RE: Rodeo Rosie #1 Sec. 22 TZ24N R10W
San Juan County, New Mexico

Dear Charlie:

In reference to our telephone conversation December 31, 1985, we
are requesting a temporary change of 01l transporter on the above

referenced well.

Giant Refining has been the authorized transporter of oil since
October 4, 1982 and will continue to be the transporter.

On December 30, 1985 Mancos Corp. inadvertently hauled 75.12 bbls.
of 0il from this well, therefore we are requesting a temporary
change of 0il transporter from Giant Refining to Mancos Corp. for

that day only.
Sincerely,
e e
o G
Bud Crane
Production Superintendent
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cc: Giant Refining
Mancos Corp.
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